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Hello Everyone:
Hope all is well with you!
I am writing to ask for your support for the Town of Roseboom.
It has come to our attention that only 41.7% (as of 5/22) of Roseboom residents have filed their CENSUS information.  This year, with budget cuts everywhere, State, County and Local, it is more important than ever to get our population count right for vital services.
If you are one of the many residents that did not receive the CENSUS packet, please go to 2020 CENSUS.gov  to complete the 2020 Census.
Please do what you can to spread the word.  Call, Post, Forward a reminder to your neighbor and friends.
Above is a resource for your convenience.
Thank you on behalf of the Roseboom Town Board.
Patti Gustafson
Town Supervisor
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